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President and Company Editor-in-Chief  
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Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma:  

Re: Corresponding Author Statement of ID (02529715) Manuscript  

 

In regarding to our manuscript entitled “Sinusoid Endotheliitis as a Histological 

Parameter for Diagnosing Acute Liver Allograft Rejection”, I certify that to the 

best of my knowledge and belief all of the information on this form is correct. 

  

The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by V Marcus and R 

Michel from McGill University.  

 

 


